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HANOVER COUNCIL ON AGING 
 

Minutes of the Regular COA Board Meeting February 3, 2021  
 

The Regular Meeting of the Hanover C.O.A. Advisory Board was held on Wednesday February 3, 20210, at the 
Hanover Senior Center and available on Zoom.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Les Molyneaux at 1:05 
PM. Les Molyneaux, Roger Leslie, Don Buckley, Susan Setterland, and Eleanor Kimball were present.  Claire Flynn 
was absent.  Additional attendees were Director Tammy Murray, Staff – Nancy Lester and Katie O’Brien and Julie 
Wesolowski.  
 
The meeting was opened by the Chair at 1:04 pm.  
 
Julie Wesolowski was interviewed by the Board to fill the opening.  
 
A motion was made to present Julie to the Board of Selectmen for appointment.  Roger Leslie made the motion second 
by Susan Setterland, Vote: Unanimous.   
 
Tammy Murray presented the Directors Report.  Katie updated Programs coming up. Nancy updated the group on her 
Outreach initiatives.  
 
Tammy answered questions about vaccine.  Board members stated that they wanted more from the Leaders in Town to 
get involved.  Tammy explained this was happening and would continue to.  The State made the decisions on who got 
what when it came to the vaccine.  
 
The Strategic Plan pages include office perspective and Goals so this will be reviewed next meeting.   
 
The next regular meeting will be on Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:04 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammy Murray  
 
CC:  Hanover Council on Aging Advisory Board Members 
Tammy Murray, Hanover Elder Services Director 


